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Subject: Declaration on young researchers in MOFFIITS 
 
 
Hereby I declare that two researchers in the MOFFIITS project can be considered as young 
researchers having obtained the PhD title recently. 
 
In particular, 
 
Mattia Barbanera has obtained the PhD title on 02/11/2022; 
Giuliana Galati has obtained the PhD title on 31/05/2017. 
 
Should you have any question on this matter, please just contact me at mauro.villa@unibo.it or by 
phone at +39 0512091064. 

With best regards, 
Mauro Villa 
 

 
 

 
 

(Dean of the School of Science @UNIBO and MOFFIITS PI) 

 
Bologna,  sept 5th,  2023 
 
To whom it might concern  
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